
 

 
 

 

 
 

                                  24th May 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

YEAR 5 WONDERFUL WORK SHOWCASE! 
 
 

During creative arts week, year 5 have been creating beautiful artwork around the theme of 
winter.  You are invited to visit and discuss your child’s learning at the following times: 
 
5B & 5H – Tuesday 27th June 9:00am -9:30am 
5N & 5R – Wednesday 28th June 9:00am -9:30am 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Hawes, Miss De Beer, Miss Baxevanidis and Miss Higginson 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


